
Good evening Class of 2020 graduates! 
  

Last week I emailed all of you to find out if plan on attending your graduation 
ceremony at LeLacheur Park during your house graduation: 
  

B House 7/21 at 4:00pm 

C House 7/21 at 7:00pm 

D House 7/22 at 4:00pm 

E House 7/22 at 7:00pm 

  

We need to know what your plan for attendance is so we can send tickets via your 
school email address the week before graduation and assign you a seat while 
keeping social distancing guidelines intact.   
 

Your graduation seat will be saved based on your response to this form which 
takes about 30 seconds to complete.  If you want to attend AND bring guests, you 
must respond. 
  

 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1h-MGjY3cNSONioYHHaMuOFIM9FaCZREQvxhcw3zdj-4/edit 

 

 

If you have already completed the form, thank you – otherwise, please do it now. 
  

Your graduation date is getting closer and I plan to send out more information the 
week of July 6.   
  

Best, 
  

Marianne Busteed 

Head of Lowell High School 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1h-MGjY3cNSONioYHHaMuOFIM9FaCZREQvxhcw3zdj-4/edit

